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Dear Director, 
 
It is an obvious decision to review greyhound racing practices. It is also obvious that these dogs 
need protection from harm and abuse. Please make the right decision to change the industry by 
putting  policies in place that are in the dogs best interest. It's the right thing to do. There is 
more than enough animal abuse in the world at present. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danielle Martin 
 


